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City Chambers West 
Closes to the public 
 

 
 
To maintain essential services across the city centre and 
following the current guidelines, City Chambers West will be 
closed to the public from Monday 23 March.  
 
The main door will be closed and there will be no public access 
to the building. Staff should enter City Chambers West at the 
Gatehouse on 64 Cochrane Street.  
 
In the event of a fire alarm all exits with the exception of the main 
doors will be open to leave the building.  
 
 

 
KEEP UPDATED AT ALL TIMES ON THE WEBSITE  

 
https://www.glasgow.gov.uk/staffupdates 
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